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From: Mary Kay Steel [mailto: ] 
Sent: December-21-14 5:14 PM
To: BoardSec
Subject: RE EB 2014-0300
 
I am writing to request that the Energy Board require an oral hearing on the above matter.  As well, I
would like to be given
"monitor status" regarding this application.  We concerned residents of Amherst Island would very much
appreciate being
 involved and fully aware of what is being planned for overhead carriage of electricity, and the
construction involved. I look forward
to receiving notice of any hearings.
 
Yours truly,
Ms. Mary Kay Steel
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